
St Thomas’ Church of England Junior and Infant 
School 

Newsletter—18th November 2022 

Attendance 

Reception—95% 

Year 1—92% 

Year 2—94% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—95% 

 

Our Value for November is Curiosity. 

 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates  

21st November—World Cup day. 

22nd November—Year 5 Tatton Park trip. 

25th November at 9.45am—new starter open day. 

29th November—Year 6 Tatton Park trip. 

5th December—whole school pantomime trip to St 
Helens Theatre. 

6th December—Year 5 to Wigan Big Sing 

More dates to follow. 

Year 3 and 4 Fencing Competition 

On Thursday 10th of November a group of children 
participated in a fencing competition. The children 
were given the opportunity to learn the basic fencing 
skills before competing in a number of matches. At 
the end of the competition all the points were added 
together and we were very proud winners of bronze 
medals for coming third overall. 

 

Anti-Bullying Week. 

This week has been anti-bullying week. On Monday the 
children were able to come to school in odd socks.  During 
the week through assemblies and class activities the     
children have looked at the definition of bullying and how 
it differs from falling out.  They have also looked at the 
impact of bullying on mental health. 

Children In Need 

All the children looked brilliant in their fancy dress     
outfits for Children In Need. They were able to parade 
round in their costumes so we could see the fantastic   
efforts made. Thankyou for your generosity in supporting 
the charity too. 


